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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
AND RESCHEDULING OF OPENING OF BIDS  

 

PROJECT:  SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF VARIOUS IT EQUIPMENT (Lot 1 to 9) 
WITH TOTAL APPROVED BUDGET FOR THE CONTRACT THREE 
MILLION ONE HUNDRED TWELVE THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED 
SEVENTY-ONE PESOS AND THIRTY-THREE CENTAVOS 
(PHP3,112,271.33) – RFQ NO. 2020 – 12 to 20 

 

Please be advised that the schedule for the Opening of Bids for the 
abovementioned projects scheduled on September 28, 2020 is rescheduled on 
September 29, 2020, 10:00 AM at the BAC Conference Room, 4th Floor, PRC 
Annex Building. 
 
This notice of postponement is being issued in compliance with Section 29 of the 
2016 Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184, to 
wit:  
 

Section 29. Bid Opening 
 
The BAC shall open the bids immediately after the deadline for the 
submission and receipt of bids. The time, date, and place of the 
opening of bids shall be specified in the Bidding Documents. 
 
In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable 
reasons, the BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and 
reschedule the opening of bids on the next working day or at the 
soonest possible time through the issuance of a Notice of 
Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS website and the website 
of the Procuring Entity concerned. (underscoring supplied) 

 
 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
        ATTY. ARISTOGERSON T. GESMUNDO 
         Assistant Commissioner 

        BAC Chairman 
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